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Welcome Back 

It is lovely to see the children back in school after the Easter Holidays, they all seem to 

have had a lovely break. They have told us all about their holidays, day trips and most 

importantly, their Easter Eggs.  

Now that we have started the Summer Term, we thought that we 

should remind everyone about the importance of hats, sun screen 

and water bottles, to keep our pupils safe during the warmer days.     

 

Top Table 

Today on our Top Table for the children with the best manners and behaviour at lunch 

time this week were :-  Elisha Whalen, Jessica Whitaker, Matty 

Coatsworth, Kiera Sammons, Jessica Swales and Grace Clark. They 

enjoyed their school lunch at our specially laid table. Congratula-

tions to you all . 

Class 1 

Could any parents or carers who are collecting children 

from Class 1 please come to the inner school gate to pick 

them up. We will not allow children from Class 1 to walk 

along the path to parents who are waiting in or near 

their cars.  Thank you. 

Class 3 Year 4 & 5 Trips 

Pupils in Years 4 and 5 who are in Class 3 will be 

going to Broom House Farm on Wednesday 30th 

April and will then be visiting Beamish Museum 

on Thursday 1st May. If you have not yet re-

turned your permission slips could you please 

do so as soon as possible. 

Dinner Money 

A reminder to parents that dinner 

money is now £1.95 a day, £9.75 a 

week. Please send money in an 

envelope or purse with your 

child’s name, on Monday morn-

ings.  



Clubs This Term 

Monday    Football  3.15 p.m. to 4.15 p.m 

     Gardening Club  3.15 p.m. to 4.15 p.m. 

Wednesday   Film Club  3.15 p.m. to 4.45 p.m. 

Thursday    KS 1 Sports Club  3.15 p.m. to 4.15 p.m. 

      

Cookery Club will not be running this term. 

Breakfast Club 

Breakfast Club is now being held  every 

morning from 8.00 a.m. to 9.00 a.m. it still 

costs 75p per day and all children are wel-

come. We serve muffins, waffles, toast, pan-

cakes, croissants, juice, hot chocolate and 

more.  

Year 6 Homework Club 

Year 6 Homework Club will be 

held on Tuesday 29th April next 

week, instead of Thursday. It will 

return to Thursday afternoons , 

3.15 p.m. until 4.30 p.m.  the fol-

lowing week,  8th May.  


